Kilmeen & Kilbree GAA Club Notes 1/1/19

Puc Fada 
The annual club Puc Fada took place on St Stephens morning, starting from Tots Bar.  Perfect dry weather conditions ensured that a large group of all ages participated in the fun event.  Thanks to everyone who organised this very successful event.  Thanks to Vincent and Carmel Dullea for refreshments.  Congratulations to Bertie Deasy and Michael D Keohane who were the eventual winners after a play-off against runners-up Dylan Coffey and Aisling O’Shea. 

Lotto
There was no winner of this week’s lotto jackpot.  The numbers drawn were 8, 27 and 31. The lucky dip winners were Tom Scannell, Donie Hayes and Michael Farr.  Next week’s jackpot will be €5,500.

Victory Dinner Dance
[bookmark: _GoBack]The club’s victory dinner dance takes place on Saturday 5th January in Fernhill House Hotel.  The past year has been a tremendously successful one.  The Carbery Junior A hurling title and the Junior A county league title were won.  The second hurling team won the Carbery championship and league titles.  The U14 camogie team won the U14(A) Carbery title and reached semi-finals in Feile, county championship and county league, playing at the highest grade in the county.  The U16 camogie girls reached the U16 county final.  The U12 boys completed the double, winning hurling and football titles.  Club members won Sciath na Scol hurling and football titles with Kilmeen National School.  The club has been proudly represented on various West Cork and Cork squads in the past year.
There were many highlights this year, the appointment of Kevin O’Donovan as Cork County Board Secretary/CEO was one.  Dylan Coffey received the West Cork Sports Star Award (in association with the Celtic Ross Hotel, the Southern Star and C103).  Kevin O’Donovan won the Carbery GAA Award for January while Kilbree hurlers won the same award in November.

